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Kyeemagh Public School 
Works notification 

6 November 2020 

Dear parents, carers and neighbours, 

Construction of the Kyeemagh Public School upgrade is progressing well and two of the concrete pours have 
taken place with minimal disturbance to students, staff and neighbours. 

Due to recent wet weather, we have had to postpone our third concrete pour to Monday 9 November 2020. 

Schedule of work 

A concrete pour is currently scheduled for the below date. Dates are subject to change due to weather. 

• Monday 9 November 2020 

Due to the nature of concrete pours, works will commence at 7am and comply with the construction hours as set 
out in the Consent Conditions. 

Trucks delivering concrete for pour 3 will be entering via the staff carpark access on Beehag Street.  

Parents and carers will still have access to Beehag Street for the morning and afternoon “kiss and drop” on this 
date.  

There will be increased truck movement along Jacobson Avenue during these works, including during drop off 
and potentially pick up times if commencement of the pour is delayed due to weather. 

To ensure the safety of students, staff, the local community and our site workers, traffic management will be in 
place for the duration of the concrete pour. This includes the use of onsite traffic control personnel to manage 
entry and exit of construction vehicles. Site vehicles must give way to pedestrians at all times. 

We are here to make sure that work is completed safely and efficiently and that we minimise impacts on the 
community at every opportunity. 

For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 
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